
CONGRATULATIONS  

TAMIA!!

Congratulations to Tami Arrington on being selected as a dance finalist for 
the 2019 Governor’s Honors Program in Rome, GA.  She will spend 4 
weeks this summer participating in various dance classes taught by dance 
professionals and will have the opportunity to select a minor that will 
enable her to take additional academic courses.  This is an awesome 
opportunity for Tamia, as she was selected from hundreds of candidates in 
the State of Georgia.   

Tamia is currently an active member of the Price Performing Arts Center 
Dance Company Senior Division, where she studies ballet, tap, jazz, 
modern, lyrical, contemporary, pointe and hip hop.  She also is the current 
2018-2019 Price Performing Arts Center Scholarship recipient, which 
includes a full year tuition scholarship. 

Price Performing Arts Center is extremely proud of Tamia and her 
achievement.  This is great opportunity for a very passionate and hard 
working young lady.  PPAC loves you and wishes you an awesome 
experience as you participate in the 2019 Governor’s Honors Program!!


